
As a representative of our district I strongly urge you to fight for our most precious commodity, the children, and do
everything you can to preserve our stop light on busy Highway 1 in Oakes. I know you are aware of all the reasons so I
wont repeat them. I have faith in you. 

Jennifer (Hokana) Knutson


